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BOLTON PLAZA EVACUATED AFTER PIPE?BREAKS

	 

 A plaza on the south hill of Bolton had to be evacuated last Thursday after an underground water pipe burst. Caledon's Deputy Fire

Chief Darryl Bailey reported there were concerns about the water flooding the basement of the stores and causing problems with the

wiring. Peel Region crews were summoned, as were staff of Hydro One to disconnect power to the building. Fire crews used side

streets and culverts to drain off the excess water.Photo by Bill Rea
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